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I oppose this bill because one it is unconstitutional and second it has no way to 

finance it without putting more financial stress on our already fiscally stressed state. 

We are already taxed and fee'd to death. I feel we are already getting "taxed without 

representation". PLEASE REPRESENT US.  Bringing in outside money to push 

these unconditional bills is not right 


